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Starting Oct. 24, Illinois residents will be required to dial 10 digits (or 1 plus 
the 10-digit phone number) when making calls to the 309, 618 and 708 area 
codes. This will include the need for Tinley Park residents to dial the 708 area 
code even if they're trying to reach a number within the same area code. 
 
This change is due to the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 
adopting an order approving 988 as the three-digit abbreviated dialing code 
to reach the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline, starting July 16, 2022. 
Callers must continue to dial (800) 273-8255 to reach the Lifeline until then. 
 
See the FCC flyer or visit the FCC website for more information. 

https://files.constantcontact.com/a11d3617001/055c7745-2eab-4af7-af37-f58ad92cf3ff.pdf
https://www.fcc.gov/suicide-prevention-hotline

